
Email 071016 from Council to Programme Officer re timetable update 

By way of an update: 

 Luke Waterson is busy working on the OAN – he is hoping to send this to 
you by next Friday (15 October 2016) 

 We are working on the Site Allocations for Penrith, Alston, Appleby and 
Kirkby Stephen – I would hope to be able to provide updates on this by the 
end of October. 

 Key Hubs Allocations – we are awaiting additional resources to be agreed to 
assist with this task, so at present I am a little unsure of timetable. However, 
I know the Council is keen to have all work concluded by the end of the 
year. 

 Major Modifications – this is up-to-date and ready to send to the Inspector 
when he is next available. 

We are still aiming to be ready for a Major Modifications consultation in January 
2017. 
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